
October 4, 2023

Reminder

2nd Notice

Reprinted from March 22, 2023

Dear WVKA Families:

This year we have faced so many viruses. In almost 15 years of running a childcare 
center, I never had to close my doors because of staff being ill. This year was a 
first for me.

I do realize when your child is sick you do make arrangements to keep your child 
home. However, sending in a sibling that may not be showing any signs of being 
sick (at that time) is not the best plan. Often times the child begins to show signs 
of illness when they are at school, spreading it to their classmates and teachers.

The staff cleans daily and nightly. We spray disinfectant throughout the school 
before we leave for the day. We are trying to keep our school safe and healthy.  
Please DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD TO SCHOOL UNDER THE VEIL OF TYLENOL, as 
they are still spreading the virus and your child will struggle to maintain the level 
of their classmates.

Weare Village Kidz Academy is a small community, and with your help we can 
keep our doors open and our children and my staff healthy.

Thank you for your support.

JoJo
Owner, Weare Village Kidz Academy


